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SCHOOL CALENDAR

Mon. 3/6-Fri. Kindergarten Registration Week

3/10

Fri. 3/10 PTO Movie Night - Moana
Doors Open at 6:30p.m.
Showtime is at 7:00p.m.

Wed. 3/15 PTO Meeting - 6:30p.m. in the Library

Thurs. 3/16 End of third Quarter

Thurs. 3/16 Kindergarten Field Trip

Thurs. 3/16 Hat Day

Thurs. 3/16 Spirit Night at Chick-Fil-A at
Rutherford Crossing
5:30p.m:—7:30p.m.

Fri. 3/17 NO SCHOOL- Teacher Flexible Work
Day

Mon. 3/20 NO SCHOOL - Personal
Development Day

Mon. 3/27 Report Cards Issued

Tyler 360

Access student grades in an
app for your iphone or
_android....search for Tyler SIS
Student 360 in the app store.
You will need your assigned
Tyler log in and password
that was mailed at the
beginning of the year.

I [r+'s Hot Day!
f § Thursday \
Marcf;\ 16+h

2017-2018
Kindergarten Registration

Children who will be 5 years old by
September 30, 2017 should be registered.

Parents registering a child for kindergarten are required
by Virginia state law to provide:

e TWO (2) proofs of residency: 1- A valid photo id with

current address: VA Driver's License, DMV issued photo id
card, or valid passport

2 - Electric, oil, gas, water, cable/satellite, or property tax
bill, mortgage statement, home purchase contract, rental
contract, current homeowner's or renter’s insurance
policy. Bills may not be dated more than 2 months prior to
date of registration. Bank statements and phone bills are
not accepted.

. Certified copy of student's birth certificate

. Kindergarten physical examination and
immunization records

Parents should register their child even if all the

above have not been obtained to date and forward
any remaining documents to the school when they
are completed.

Registration will be held at Bass-Hoover on

Monday, March é- Friday, March 10, from 9:30
a.m.- 3:00 p.m. and on Tuesday evening, March 7,
from 4:00 p.m.- 7:00 p.m.
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\ Parent Pick Up At Dismissal:
If you are a parent picking
a child up at dismissal be
sure to park in a parking
space. You may not block
the fire lanes or the parking

lot lanes themselves.

Additional parking was added for this purpose.




If you are looking to chaperone a field trip or help
with Field Days be sure your blue volunteer form has
been turned in. If you have a question as to
whether or not you are approved, please check
with your child's teacher. If you need a volunteer
form we have them in the office.
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REMENTS

5" Grade l'atenls Please Note:

In 2006, the Virginia General Assembly passed a
law which requires all 6th grade students to
have a tetanus, diptheria, pertusis (Tdap)
booster vaccination prior to entry into 6th grade.
Make it a priority to schedule your child for an
appointment with their Dr. or the
Frederick/Winchester Health Department.
Please provide documentation of updated
immunization to the School Nurse at your
child'’s current school before the end of the
school year.
After the conclusion of the current school year
(June 2nd), the documentation must be provided
to the nurse at the middle school.

Student Absences
When your child is absent from school, you can email us
at bheattnd@fcpsk12.net or call the office staff at
540.869.4700.
*Reminder to please send in those doctor excuse
notes for tardies, absences and early pick ups.

Kindergarten News:

e Kindergarten will be going to the
Discovery Museum on March 16!

e Be sure to update your child's
cloths bag in their back pack.

e |ce-Creamis the first Wednesday
of every month for 75 cents

e Toys should not be brought in
from home as many have
become lost and/or broken.

\ SCHOOL

Credit Card Payment System

MySchoolBucks is our online payment portal.
Parents are able to view current account balances,
review recent purchases, receive low-balance
alerts, and setup recurring payments on a weekly or

-monthly basis if desired. VISA and MasterCard

accepted 24 hours a day. Users need to re-register
with a user name and password even if you used
our online payment system in the past. In order to
register, you will need your student's ID number
which can be found on report cards or progress
reports. The 9-digit student ID number is the 5-digit

"PIN number used in the cafeteria with the number

7000 at the beginning.

Register on the school's website or on the FCPS
homepage. Look for the MySchoolBucks Payment
link.

We will have our annual jump off once the weather is good.

Please send in donations you may have as soon as possible.

Thank you to all who have already participated. Be on the
lookout for a grand total soon.
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"~ Wanted: Donations of pool noodles & sand

buckets.






